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April 9, 2013 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC  20426 
 
 
Re: Errata to NERC Full Notice of Penalty regarding Unidentified Registered Entity 1, Unidentified 

Registered Entity 2, and Unidentified Registered Entity 3,   
FERC Docket No. NP13-30-000 

 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
On March 27, the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC) submitted the above Notice 
of Penalty regarding Unidentified Registered Entity 1 (URE1), NERC Registry ID# NCRXXXXX, 
Unidentified Registered Entity 2 (URE2), NERC Registry ID# NCRXXXXX, and Unidentified Registered 
Entity 3 (URE3), NERC Registry ID# NCRXXXXX, (collectively, the UREs).  It has come to NERC’s attention 
that some of the non-public confidential information included in the March 27, 2013 filing was not 
properly uploaded to the Commission’s eLibrary system.  The information is attached. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 /s/ Sonia C. Mendonςa 
 Sonia C. Mendonςa 

Assistant General Counsel and Director of 
Enforcement 
North American Electric Reliability 
Corporation 
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